
Data Coverage 

Information on sites and species is held and managed by the Surrey Biodiversity Information Centre 

on behalf of a wide range of partners. SBIC also has data sharing agreements with many of Surrey's 

specialist recording groups and our response will include this information where appropriate. We do 

however recommend that you also contact the following organisations who may hold information 

relevant to your enquiry. 

Amphibians and Reptiles 

We do hold information for this group but Surrey Amphibian and Reptile Group may hold additional 

information for this site and search area. Their data search pages can be accessed at: 

http://www.surrey-arg.org.uk/SARG/02000-Activities/SARG2Consultancy.php 

Badgers 

We do not currently hold information for this group so you will need to contact the relevant local 

badger group. Specifically either: East Surrey Badger Protection Society (http://www.esbps.org.uk/) 

or West Surrey Badger Group (http://www.wsbg.co.uk/). The A24 acts as the boundary between 

these two groups. 

Bats 

We do hold information for this group but Surrey Bat Group may hold additional information for this 

site and search area. They can be contacted using this email: ross.lynn@zen.co.uk 

Please note that: 

 

 Although SBIC takes data validation very seriously we cannot be held accountable for the 

accuracy of the information included in its reports.  

 Any record is specific to the date of recording and does not imply the continuance of the 

species at that site.  

 The lack of species or habitat information for a geographically defined area does not 

necessarily imply a low biodiversity value for that area; it may simply be unrecorded.  
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